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Commisso, Michael <michael_commisso@nps.gov>

RE: DHR File No. 2017-0621; Lincoln Memorial Rehabilitation 
1 message

Eaton, Ethel (DHR) <Ethel.Eaton@dhr.virginia.gov> Fri, Jul 28, 2017 at 2:59 PM
To: "Dewey, Catherine" <catherine_dewey@nps.gov>
Cc: Simone Monteleone <Simone_Monteleone@nps.gov>, Matthew Virta <Matthew_Virta@nps.gov>, Bradley Krueger
<bradley_krueger@nps.gov>, "Michael_Commisso@nps.gov" <Michael_Commisso@nps.gov>, Laura Lavernia
<lauralavernia16@gmail.com>

Thank you for your response, Catherine. If  there will be no impacts to the views from the George Washington
Memorial Parkway or from Arlington, the Department of Historic Resources does not wish to be a consul�ng party on
this project.  We will follow the progress of this important project on your PEPC website.

 

You have a nice weekend, too!  Should be cooler!

 

Regards,

 

 

Ethel

 

Ethel R. Eaton, Ph.D., Senior Policy Analyst  
Review and Compliance Division 
Virginia Department of Historic Resources  
2801 Kensington Avenue  
Richmond, VA 23221

(804) 482-6088 voice

(804) 367-2391 fax

http://www.dhr.virginia.gov

 

 

From: Dewey, Catherine [mailto:catherine_dewey@nps.gov]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 2:50 PM 
To: Eaton, Ethel (DHR) 
Cc: Simone Monteleone; Matthew Virta; Bradley Krueger; Michael_Commisso@nps.gov; Laura Lavernia 
Subject: Re: DHR File No. 2017-0621; Lincoln Memorial Rehabilitation

 

Hello Ethel,

 

Please see our letter in response. Please let me know if you have additional questions. 

http://www.dhr.virginia.gov/
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=catherine_dewey@nps.gov
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Michael_Commisso@nps.gov
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Have a nice weekend!

 

Thank you,

Catherine

Catherine Dewey

National Park Service 
Chief of Resource Management

National Mall and Memorial Parks 
900 Ohio Drive, SW 

Washington, DC  20024

Office: 202-245-4711

Cell:202-510-1117

 

 

On Wed, Jul 26, 2017 at 3:59 PM, Eaton, Ethel (DHR) <Ethel.Eaton@dhr.virginia.gov> wrote:

Catherine,

 

Please see attached our letter regarding the referenced project.

 

We look forward to hearing further from you.

 

 

Regards,

 

 

Ethel

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Ethel.Eaton@dhr.virginia.gov
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Ethel R. Eaton, Ph.D., Senior Policy Analyst  
Review and Compliance Division 
Virginia Department of Historic Resources  
2801 Kensington Avenue  
Richmond, VA 23221

(804) 482-6088 voice

(804) 367-2391 fax

http://www.dhr.virginia.gov

 

 

http://www.dhr.virginia.gov/

